
 
                                                   
 
 

ANTI-CRACKER CAMPAIGN-20thSept. – 19th OCT 2017. 
FROM THE DESK OF ENVIRONMENT CLUB  

REPORT 
 The Anti-Cracker Campaign was held from 20th Sept.to19th October 2017 under the aegis of Environment 
Club, BBPS Noida. The activities taken up during this campaign were 
as follows: 

 A Letter of concern was handed over to District Magistrate, 
Gautam BudhNagar on September 13 ,2017 with a request 
to ban the sale of firecracker in Noida to help in the mission 
of curbing the air pollution. 
 

 Digital Diwali Greetings/leaflets were sent to all sister 
schools and neighbourhood schools of Noida to bring in 
mass awareness to educate the children for celebrating a 
green clean Diwali. 
 

 Banner and Digital Leaflet- A banner was displayed outside 
the gate to educate the masses to celebrate Green Diwali. 

 

 Gift hampers were donated to under privileged children of 
sector 12 by environment ambassadors on October 13 
,2017. 
 

 A small exhibition stall of decorative Diyas, Paper Lanterns 
and Greeting cards was put up by Environment Club children 
on PTM day i.e. on October 7, 2017 to bring in mass 
awareness to students as well as parent fraternity to celebrate Diwali with Diyas/paper lanterns and 
not with firecrackers. 

 

 A movie on Green Diwali was screened through smart class on 16th and 17th for classes VI to X.  An 

informative Video was also played to educate students about the harmful effects of firecrackers. 
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